

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

JOSEPH P. KENNEDY II
8TH DISTRICT, MASSACHUSETTS

January 6, 1989

Hector P. Garcia, M.D., Founder American G.I. Forum of the U.S. 1315 Bright Street Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I want to thank you for your letters and for sending me the photographs, a copy of the Dallas Times Herald, and the book, "Among the Valiant."

I regret that due to illness I was unable to visit the great state of Texas during the final days of the Presidential campaign, but I look forward to having another opportunity soon.

I appreciate your thoughtfulness in sending me the materials, and please accept my very best wishes for a happy, healthy new year.

Sincerely,

MEMBER OF CONGRESS

ALL The bust,

JPK:bk